
The Dane County Regional Airport proposes to demolish all buildings, foundations, pavement, dead 
trees and stumps and debris and cap and abandon all utilities within the parcel limits located at 2402 
Darwin Rd., Madison, WI 53704. No work will occur outside of the parcel limits. The work is anticipated 
to occur sometime between January 1 and May 31, 2022. Once started, the work will be completed in 
30 consecutive calendar days.   
 
The work will be performed by a qualified contractor under contract with the Airport and the State of 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation Bureau of Aeronautics. The contractor is responsible for 
coordinating the utility work (capping and abandoning) with the utility companies and obtaining the 
demolition permit from City of Madison Building Inspection. Prior to commencing construction 
activities, silt fence will be installed around the limits of disturbance. Building foundations will be 
removed in their entirety and backfilled with granular material, as well as removed pavement sections. 
Dead trees will be cleared and grubbed. The disturbed areas within the site will be restored with topsoil, 
seed, fertilizer and erosion mat. Any and all hazardous materials will be properly remediated prior to 
building demolition.  
 
The existing site conditions are one (1) single-family house; (1) auxiliary building (garage); (1) mobile home;  
asphalt driveway; concrete parking ramp, sidewalk, stoops and other miscellaneous concrete; and 
miscellaneous debris. Currently, there is no intended use for the parcel following the demolition. 
 
 
 


